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Join our campaign by sending this letter to potential 
funders 
 
Using this letter is simple. 
 

1. Copy the content below in the body of an email. 
2. Send to: Helen.haines.mp@aph.gov.au; Jaclyn.Symes@parliament.vic.gov.au; 

Mary-anne.thomas@parliament.vic.gov.au; Shaun.leane@parliament.vic.gov.au; 
lisa.neville@parliament.vic.gov.au; James.merlino@parliament.vic.gov.au; 
ros.spence@parliament.vic.gov.au; Martin.pakula@parliament.vic.gov.au; 
steph.ryan@parliament.vic.gov.au; Mark.gepp@parliament.vic.gov.au; 
Tania.maxwell@parliament.vic.gov.au; Wendy.lovell@parliament.vic.gov.au; 
Tim.quilty@parliament.vic.gov.au 

 
3. Copy the content below and go to https://www.pm.gov.au/contact-your-pm to send to 

the Prime Minister, The Hon Anthony Albanese MP. 
 

Dear potential funder, 
 
I’m writing today to let you know I support Strathbogie Shire Council and the Greening Euroa 
Project’s call for $3.8 million in funding to make this important project a reality. 
 
The Greening Euroa Project is an innovative community driven project that will use recycled 
water to irrigate public green spaces during the summer months. 
 
The proposal is the first of its kind in Victoria. It’s climate smart, cost efficient and community 
inspired. 
 
For the Euroa township, the Greening Euroa Project will keep our school ovals, sporting 
fields and parks and gardens green in the dry summer months. 
 
It will use recycled water to irrigate our public green spaces. Something we know is essential 
to our community’s health and wellbeing during times of drought. 
 
The Greening Euroa committee has spent the past three years developing the Greening 
Euroa plan that will tap into the excess water from the Euroa Wastewater Treatment Plan.  
 
With the support of Goulburn Valley Water, this wastewater will them be safely upgraded 
from Class C to Class B, before being piped underground to storage tanks throughout the 
township. 
 
The Greening Euroa Project is a win for everyone – community, children, and the 
environment. 
 
I ask that you show your support by committing funding to make this ground-breaking project 
a reality. 
 
To access, view and share more information about the Greening Euroa project, please click 
here. 
 
Thank you for listening. 
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